
KSA Engineers, Inc.
is pleased to announce the relocation 
of our office to 5301 Knickerbocker 
Road. In addition to moving to a new 
location, we will be adding two new 
staff members. These new staff 
members will contribute to the 
success of our San Angelo office.

We look forward to working with you in 
our new office. Please make note of our 
new address:

KSA Engineers, Inc.
5301 Knickerbocker Rd., Suite 120
San Angelo, TX 76904
325.947.1555
www.ksaeng.com


